RADIO 720

8 WEST MAIN STREET
SHIREMANSTOWN, PA 17011
(717) 731-9944

February 26, 1992

Mr. S. R. Morss

R2

Boxford, Massachusetts 01921
Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter will acknowledge your reception of WWII on
Sunday, January 26, 1992.

I want to thank you for participating in this test.
Sincerely,

o A

Carl C/ Kuehn, II
Chief/Engineer



